

Brussels, 27 November 2015

To Mr. Jean-Claude Juncker President of the European Commission

[Letter sent by e-mail] president\_juncker@ec.europa.eu

Dear President, Dear Jean-Claude,

On behalf of the European Trade Union Confederation (ETUC) and trade unionists throughout Europe, I would like to invite you to attend the ETUC Executive Committee to be held on 16-17 December at the ETUC premises in Brussels, in order to introduce and participate in the discussion on the trade unions' assessment of the European Commission Work Programme 2016.

It would be a pleasure if you could join us at a time best suited to your agenda, on 16 December between 10.00 and 13.00 or between 14.30 and 18.00, or on 17 December between 9.00 and 13.00.

I look forward to your response.

Thanking you in advance.

Yours sincerely,

